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January 10, 2025

Dear Parent/Guardian:

It is time to start thinking about the 25-26 school year. The State of Ohio offers a wonderful
opportunity to all eligible students. Students can attend and earn college credit while in high
school. 'Students must meet the admission standards of the college they are applying to.

Students must turn in a letter of interest to enroll in College Credit Plus to Mrs. Thompson by the
first of March. Most of our students have attended Columbus State Community College when
enrolled in College Credit Plus. The following link can be used to read about their program,
nltpgﬁfmwwad&mi&a{aﬂmg@mgé . Students will receive more information in the
coming weeks. '

Please feel free to contact me with any questions or concerns. | hope your year is off to a great
start.

Respectfully,

- Mapen .

Suzanne S. Thompson, Counselor
Early College Academy
(614)298-4742



